Karen Edwards

From: Michael Behrendt
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 12:15 PM
Subject: Eversource - Durham Point Road - email from Nancy Parnell

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Nancy Parnell below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

-----QOriginal Message-----

From: Lorne Parnell [mailto:nlparnell@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 3:34 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Durham Point Road

Michael:

Could you please distribute this note to Planning Board members and other interested parties. Thank you.

Re. The Planning Board Pubic Hearing “Cutting of trees on Durham Point Road” June 12, 2019

During the public hearing, certain members of the audience were allowed to applaud after some of the speakers. |
believe that this disruptive behavior is intimidating to those people with differing views and perhaps also to the
professionals providing information. After all,-all residents should feel like they could be heard.

| am a resident of the Durham Point Road area and have experienced several multi-day power outages. This area gets
more outages of longer duration than do other parts of Durham and to go without heat, water and light for several days
is more than just an inconvenience, it is also a safety issue particularly for the elderly and infirm.

Eversource is in the process of upgrading and improving our power supply which | definitely support.

Durham residents are concerned about the removal and trimming of trees along Durham Point Road. Eversource has
acted in good faith by listening to and addressing those concerns so that there will be a better power supply with as little
impact as possible on the scenic road.

Yours truly,

Nancy Parnell
2 Deer Meadow Road



